

PRIDE February 26th 2020

In attendance:	Lauren D'silva, Austin Allan, Lucy Taylor, Pete Roberts, Mary Griffiths, Jude Boutle, Liz Percival, Steve Seeks D'silva, Patrick, Becca Oakley.	
Apologies:	Adrian Osborne, Little Brighthouse,	
Matters arising:	Sticks in the Flix – Jude to fill out form for Celf booking – this is moving to the Sunday 2pm for the film to start at, 2:30pm. Sian James – the lady from the film will be doing at talk at the showing. Jude will confirm all of this. Becca to send Jude the form.	Becca, Jude
Main Report:	<p>Shaun is back in Tesco on Friday the 13th of March</p> <p>Open Mic in Builth went well – but because of recent weather money was raised for the floods. Open mic will be done again on March 19th to raise money for Pride. Shaun spoke to one of the performers who will play on the bandstand.</p> <p>Music group from Mind will perform on the bandstand.</p> <p>Penmaeneu bar will be happy to run a bar – Shaun to confirm where/when. This will need access to electric.</p> <p>Local schools – they are forming a pride committee in the school and they will come along to the planning meetings – they will also supply a rainbow coloured tractor for the parade.</p> <p>Shaun has contacted Catch 22 and ASAP (local cover bands) but is waiting for information on pricing. (For the Saturday evening in the Pivilion)</p> <p>Shango and chef – it will cost £210 for them to perform for 45 minutes (or 2x 45 mins – shaun to check what this means) . They will need a PA system – this will be an extra cost.</p> <p>Queen (the tribute band) will not be at Pride – there has been a mix up with their agent.</p> <p>Lee from Instascran will give £100 donation and will pay more if he is busy. Lauren to contact sugar and spice to see if they would be interested. We have a limited number of electricity outlets and this needs to be taken into consideration.</p> <p>Norena Shopland who is a writer and has written about LGBTQ history in wales wants a stall and would be willing to do a talk. Shaun has asked her for donations.</p> <p>Jude suggested doing a simple google form to get people to fill out and PLAN where they can go/ how many we can have. – Jude to send Shaun the map that 'soup' previously used.</p> <p>Bouncy castle – Corporate fun do this, the cost is £300 for them to set up and man it and then it is an extra £200 for the hire of it. The money could be made back on that by charging for it. The committee decided they needed a list of everything that will cost before we can decide on where we can spend cash.</p>	<p>Shaun</p> <p>Shaun</p> <p>Shuan</p> <p>Shaun</p> <p>Shaun</p> <p>Shuan</p> <p>Shaun, Jude</p> <p>Shuan</p> <p>Shaun, Jude</p> <p>All,</p>

	<p>Liz to speak to Play radnor to see if they will do a kids area.</p> <p>The committee would like to remind everyone that PRIDE is not connected to Victorian week in any way.</p>	Liz,
Austin's update:	<p>Herb Garden Quiz – Austin has booked this for the 19th of June and will be writing the questions for this, it is 7 for 7.30. The cost is £12, we get £2 out of everyone. A raffle can be organised, the committee still need to decide who will do this. This is the same weekend as Fringe – Austin to check this is the correct date, and if this be moved to the week before on the 12th so as it does not clash.</p> <p>Austin is putting on a talk with Kirsty Williams in the legion on the dates are to be confirmed.</p>	<p>Austin</p> <p>Austin</p>
Finance and Fundraising report:	<p>Lauren has a donation of £50 she raised through her Touchstone Therapies.</p> <p>Tescos money – Shaun raised over £70 in two days at Tesco in Newtown.</p> <p>Lottery bid was not successful.</p>	
Promotional Plans:	<p>To be discussed later when more plans are known.</p> <p>Becca to send Steve the poster with the Town Council's logo on.</p>	Becca
Events, Timeline and Parade Plans:	<p>Pavilion in the Saturday daytime is only used for backup and to start the parade. Shaun to look at the costs for this and if there is a reservation price.</p> <p>Saturday night at the pavilion - Starting at 7pm until 12 will include bands and disco. Shango and Chef then Catch 22 (need to get costs from them)</p> <p>Patrick knows a DJ – £250 for DJ madam twisted – Patrick to contact her to book this and to let us know what she needs from us.</p> <p>Costs need to be confirmed about the PA system as well as the room booknig at the pavilion and the cost of security – Shaun to check these things. The committee think there should be a small charge at the door so that we can raise funds.</p> <p>Body painters organised by Littleone - This could be done in the MIND building. Unfortunately, a catwalk is not doable. Littleone to check what they need and if they can be in the parade.</p> <p>We do not want a fashion show/drag show as there is not enough time and we have no heard back from Andrew Logan.</p> <p>Singer in the bandstand has been booked by Lauren. Lauren to get details of this at next meeting.</p> <p>Shaun has contacted a few performers who are happy to perform at the bandstand. The list now includes: Barney, Carrie, and the mind music group. Pete will approach some people about performing for PRIDE from Lost Arc, Shaun can approach performers from Builtth Open Mic night.</p>	<p>Shaun</p> <p>Shaun</p> <p>Patrick</p> <p>Shaun</p> <p>Littleone</p> <p>Lauren</p> <p>Pete, Shaun</p>

	<p>The comittie talked about starting the parade 2-3 after events kick off on the green, however it was decided that the parade would start events at 2.</p> <p>Lauren and Steve have not heard from the samba band.</p>	
Brochure:	There will be no brochure due to time and money constraints.	
AOB:	<p>PAVO could help with volunteers for the event but the protocol around DBS checks needs to be looked into.</p> <p>On the group planning page on facebook Jude has shared a planning tool, Jude is happy to work through this with Shaun. Jude and Shaun will meet to do this, it will be brought to the next meeting.</p>	Jude, Shaun
Feedback:	None.	
Next meeting:	Will be on the 9 th of March	